
Good morning Comrades, 

After January 31, 2025, you will need to sign in to your VA websites and apps with your DS Logon, Login.gov 
or ID.me.  

The MyHealtheVet userID and password will no longer be an option after January 31, 2025. 

If you don’t have a Login.gov or ID.me account, you can find out how to create an account here Prepare For 
VA’s Secure Sign-In Changes | Veterans Affairs  

You may also scan this QR code with your phone camera 

 

If you have questions about this, please contact me. 

Thank you, 

Gregg Orto 

Deputy Director 

National Veterans Service 

VFW Washington DC Office 

200 Maryland Ave NE 

Washington DC 20002 

Office: 202.608.8375 

Cell: 202.815.1346 

VA Accreditation # 30214 

https://login.gov/
https://id.me/
https://www.va.gov/initiatives/prepare-for-vas-secure-sign-in-changes/
https://www.va.gov/initiatives/prepare-for-vas-secure-sign-in-changes/

